
 
Parent Teacher Meetings                                                                         

07/Dec/2016 

 

 

 

Time Mrs. McCrohan Mr.Doyle Ms. O’Shea Mrs. Galvin 

 

 

3:15 

pm 

Tina Fitzgerald  Cillian Horan Alanna Griffin John Horgan 

Rachel Moynihan  Sarah Keane Aodhán Murray Conor Kiely 

Neil Fitzgibbon   Patrick Stack  Jack Doyle Fergus Fitzgerald 

Adam Garvey Mikey Moynihan Aisleigh Horan Leo & Nora Kelly 

    

3:45 

pm 

Jason Casey Ciara Ferriter Michael Keane Micheál O’Dwyer  

Siún Deely   Emma Garvey Robert Keane Maria Doyle 

Aodh Connell Kevin O’Donnell Brendan McCarthy Shea Horan  

Gráinne O’Dwyer Ciara Casey  Lauren Crean Scott Fitzgerald 

    

4:15 

pm 

Áoife Butler Jamie O’Connor Keelin Clifford Eoghan O’Driscoll  

Éanna Murray David Moore  David O’Donnell Maria Keane   

Emily O’Regan Ciara Butler Mark Griffin Aislinn Clifford 

Mia Keane Orlagh Clifford Cara Moore Jenna Crean 

4:45 

pm 

 Adam Crean   

   Tomás Deane Kayla Chambers Aoibheann 

O’Dwyer 

Jamie Moore  

Jennifer O’Donnell  Eoin  & Ciara 

Slattery   

Caoimhe,Aoibhinn 

& Niamh 

O’Callaghan 

Roisin O’Driscoll 

Ciara Crean  Róise Deane Ethan Chambers Maria Ni Mheára   

Maeve Slattery Zoe  K.Costelloe Joey Rohan Niamh Butler 

    

5:15 Marie Deane Norah O’Driscoll Stephan & Tadgh 

O’Donovan 

Hollie O’Driscoll  

   Imogen O’Callaghan  Miriam Sheehan Jessie Sneyd 

 Katie Smith Galvin Lauren Foley Ryan Wyles   

 Callum O’Brien Fionán Barry Arwen de Rohan  

 Molly O’Donoghue   Lily Sneyd Elle Fitzgerald 

 Lily O’Connor  Sadhbh Moynihan 

 Elle Sneyd   

 Sarah Foley   

   Carla Qualter     

 Mark Farrell   

  Kaytlynn Doyle   

 * Our Parent-Teacher meeting will take place on Wed the 7th December. 

All children need to be collected at 2.55 pm in order to facilitate 

the meetings, Children who travel by bus will be picked up at 2:55pm 

also. The meeting will commence at 3.15 pm and finish at 6.00 pm. If 

the time allocated to you is not suitable, please arrange to swop with 

another parent.  

As you are all aware, the schools’ enrolment figures have greatly 

increased over the last few years. Therefore, we will have a high 

volume of parents to see at the meetings. We are allowing 

approximately 5-10 minutes per parent. If you feel this is not 

sufficient time for you, please contact the teacher you need to see 

and we will arrange an alternative meeting. We ask all parents to 

please respect the time constraint we are under in order to allow the 

meetings to run as efficiently as possible. 

Looking forward to meeting with you all. 

Kind Regards, 

The Staff. 

 Lily Herlihy 


